Gty of Alion, Slinois

POLICE DEPARTMENT David H. Hayes
1700 E. BROADWAY Chief of Police
ALTON, ILLINOIS 62002

(618) 463-3505

December 5, 2012

Mr. James Page
Executive Director
ILEAS

1701 E. Main
Urbana, Illinois 61802

Dear Jim,

[ have had the pleasure and privilege of serving ILEAS in several capacities since its inception. In the 7 years |
have been a part of this great organization, we have championed many issues and successes, for which I am
very proud.

On December 31, 2012, I will retire from the Alton Police Department to take on a new role as the Assistant
- Director of the MTU 14 Mobile Training Unit in Southwestern Illinois.

With this new position, I will no longer be eligible to serve in my current capacity and regret that I must tender
my resignation from the Governing Board, effective December 31, 2012.

I'want you to know that I sincerely respect all that you and this Board has done for the men and women of law
enforcement and this great state. It has been my distinct privilege to sit next to the fine people at the Governing
Board meetings, and look forward to seeing all of you again. God-speed.

With Respect and Admiration,
L

Chief David H. Hayes
Alton Police Department



